
Year 3 to Year 6 Reading Challenge 2024 
 
Dear Students (Parents and Caregivers), 
 

At St Paul’s We Read. 
 
The staff and I would like to challenge you to read, read, read! Reading is so 
important because it helps you in class and in life. To celebrate the beginning 
of Queensland Schools Library Week starting on Monday 12th February and 
continuing until Thursday, 22nd February, we challenge the students in Years 3 
to Years 6 to read for as long as you can each day. For each minute you read, 
your house will receive a house point AND the winning house will receive an 
ice block party. Your completed form should be returned on Thursday, 22nd 
February to your classroom teacher. If you need another form, please come 
to the Junior School Library to get another one. 
 
You can record any age-appropriate book. They do not have to be school 
Library books.  
The following activities can be counted towards the challenge: 
• reading independently 
• shared reading 
 
The following literature forms can be counted towards the challenge: 
• printed books 
• e-books, virtual books and digital publications 
• graphic novels and comic books 
• audio and braille books 
• newspapers, magazines and recipe books 
 
However, it does not include your home readers that you collect from the 
classroom. 
 
Please contact Mrs Hamling if you have any questions. 
j.hamling@stpauls.qld.edu.au 
 
We look forward to seeing how many minutes you read in our challenge. 
  
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Connolly, Mrs Wegener and Mrs Hamling 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Year 3 to Year 6 Reading Challenge 2024 
 

Student name: ______________________ Class: ______ 
 

House: _________________________ 
 

Day Minutes read 
Monday, 12th February  
Tuesday, 13th February  
Wednesday, 14th February  
Thursday, 15th February  
Friday, 16th February  
Saturday, 17th February – BONUS, double your 
minutes. 

 

Sunday, 18th February – BONUS, double your 
minutes. 

 

Monday, 19th February  
Tuesday, 20th February  
Wednesday, 21st February  
Thursday, 22nd February  

 
At the end of the Reading Challenge.  

 
I have read for __________ minutes altogether. 

 
Parents, please check that your child’s minutes have been 
recorded and totalled correctly before signing this form. 

 
Parent/caregivers signature: _____________________ 
 

Please return your completed form to your classroom teacher 
on Thursday, 22nd February. 


